



Croeso and welcome to the 2022 edition of summer Caernarfon's **RWYC** bulletin. quarterly This edition will be a bit shorter than usual, as all of the fantastic events we experienced together over a brilliant summer season will be appearing in detail as special features in our upcoming 2023 yearbook. But for now, please enjoy the highlights from our 175th anniversary celebrations and some great memories of our part in the 2022 Menai Strait Regattas.

The RWYC 175th Anniversary **Dinner Dance**



Saturday 25th July 2022

We had a fantastic turnout and a lively atmosphere for our much-anticipated anniversary celebrations at the Celtic Royal Hotel, with our members and guests being wined and dined before booging the night away to the great live band Sound City. With a proportion of the proceeds from ticket sales going to the RNLI, it was a brilliant evening for a very worthy cause.





Nautical News

The RWYC 175th Anniversary Dinner Dance in pictures







Special Feature

The Menai Strait Regattas 2022



1st-13th August 2022

The club played a key role in this year's Menai Strait Regattas with trophies won (well done to Blue Nose for winning the Crosbeian Cup!) and many competitive sailing



rowing races keenly participated in by our members. Our clubhouse was also running like a well-oiled machine, with thanks to Eric Crowther and his team of race officials on the rooftop, as well as our dedicated team of volunteers led by Social Secretary Fi Jones and Mo Judge for keeping everyone fed and watered. We also provided a warm welcome for our guests from the Royal Anglesey Yacht Club when we hosted them.

Special Feature

The Menai Strait Regattas 2022 in pictures



Useful Info

If you have any comments, suggestions, photos, words of wisdom, tales of seafaring adventures, events or anything else you would like to be featured in the upcoming autumn 2022 edition of the bulletin,

please email Jo at:

marketing@royal-welsh.com

Until next time, I wish you all fair winds and following seas!

Jo Smykowska, Editor

You can stay up to date with RWYC news by visiting our website, where you will find contact details for all of the Club's Officers:

www.royal-welsh.com/officers.html

You can also follow us on Facebook

Handy links:

https://www.tidetimes.org.uk/

https://www.caernarfonharbour.org.uk/



